
Colleagues,

Sharing some information with you…

Survey

If you are a teacher, you should have received a link today to seek input on
winter break. We will have input on the 2021-2022 calendar and will use the
survey results as a guide. The survey will close on Saturday, March 20th at 5:00.
If you did not receive a link, please email Robert.

TipOff

CLICK HERE for the MARCH TipOff.

Master Agreement

The 2021-2023 Master Agreement has been signed and has been posted on our
website. CLICK HERE to view your Master Agreement.

Insurance 101 by EHA and Blue Cross/Blue Shield

Making sound decisions requires knowing what the best options are for you and
your family. With the changes in the health Insurance for next year, OEA has
partnered with the Educators Health Alliance (EHA) and the Blue Cross/Blue
Shield to offer many sessions to educate our members.

March 23rd at 4:45
March 30th at 4:45
April 6th at 4:45
April 27th at 4:45
May 4th at 4:45
June 8th at 4:45
July 6th at 4:45

 
At this moment, all meetings will be held via Zoom. You can CLICK HERE to
register. The zoom link will be sent to you the day before.

Mark Your Calendar

https://files.constantcontact.com/19d43ce5501/0be660ef-0221-4b73-becb-4bb73c4a6f46.pdf
https://omahaoea.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Omaha-Education-Association-Master-Agreement-2021-2023-03012021.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScHHExwnIT5scvProoI1ANvKUL8uPUcHlzTlz0LX-FPYaslNw/viewform?usp=sf_link


As we enter the 4th quarter many are thinking about your classroom materials.
OEA will be hosting an event called ‘Finders Keepers’ for our new hires on June
16th. We would like to offer new hires the opportunity to collect items for their
first classrooms. If you have classroom materials that are gently used, consider
donating them to the OEA. We will begin collecting materials at the OEA and
organizing them for our event. We all know that at the end of the year, a table in
the staff lounge holds unwanted items for anyone to take. Why not share those
items with first year teachers? More specifics will be shared, but wanted to make
everyone aware of our event, ‘Finders Keepers.’
 
Next Level Learning Summer 2021

Staff Hours:
8:30-4:00 (Elementary)
7:30-3:00 (Middle School)
7:30-2:00 (Senior High)

Compensation:
Per the Master Agreement, Summer School staff will be paid at the rate of $28.50
an hour. The district is offering an additional paid compensation but has yet to
finalize details.

The summer school staff will be asked to ‘clock in’ daily. This can be done right
from your computer or on a designated iPad. The clocking in is ONLY FOR
SUMMER SCHOOL as you are hourly employees during June and July. This will
not be in effect for the regular SCHOOL YEAR.

Reduction in Force Notice

If you receive a notice that informs you that your contract may not be renewed
for the coming year, contact your Organizational Specialist Liz or Becca. CLICK
HERE to view additional information from the NSEA on RIF notices.

Be well,

Robert
OEA President

https://www.nsea.org/sites/default/files/content_images/Voices/TheVoice-March2021.pdf



